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Cover: Lodgepole pine seedling and lupine
growing on the Beaverhead National Forest in
Montana.

Let's Hear From You!

Any good journal must get feedback from its readership from time to time. Tree
Planters' Notes has been in print for 45 years and continues to be a valuable service
to the reforestation community. In recent years we have expanded our scope with
articles on international reforestation, special features of various kinds, review
articles, and a new peer-review process. We do all this while seeking to maintain
and enhance the main role of the journal-providing useful new reforestation
techniques and information to the readers in a quality manner.

Therefore, we ask you for your input on the following short questionnaire. To
make it easy to respond, we suggest that you photocopy this page and return it to us
with your comments. Send the form to:

Rebecca Nisley
USDA Forest Service
51 Mill Pond Road
Hamden, CT 06514
(203) 230-4315

1) What do you like or dislike about TPN?

2) What topics should we include that we haven't?

3) What changes in format, content, policy, orientation, or of any other kind can
you suggest?

4) Are there any other comments you would like to make?
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Thanks for your comments! And thanks to all of our readers for their support over the
years. We are always looking for interesting manuscripts, so remember, if you have an
idea and think it would make a good article, give me a call at (202) 205-1379 --- or call any
one of our Board members:

Jim Barnett-(318) 473-7216
Steve Grossnickle-(604) 224-4331
Bob Karrfalt-(912) 751-3551
Tom Landis-(503) 326-6231
Clark Lantz-(404) 347-3554
John Mexal-(505) 646-3335
Ken Munson-(214) 934-4531
Rebecca Nisley-(203) 673-9591
Ron Overton-(612) 649-5241

Robert Mangold
Editor-in-Chief




